
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 
Hello everyone,  

 

Thank you for your support through our 

first term of the year. We have had a 

strong start to the year with our ‘Good’ 

Ofsted across all areas and children tak-

ing part in enrichment visits to enhance 

their learning.  

We will shortly be starting our Christmas 

events at school, with a visit from Flip and 

Dippy the Elves, a trip to the theatre for 

the Christmas Panto ‘Dick Whittington’ for 

Y1-Y6 and Reception class will be visiting 

Santa in his winter wonderland. Christmas 

Dinner will be on Wednesday 18th Decem-

ber, when children can also wear their 

Christmas Jumper/accessories in sup-

port of Save the Children.  

We appreciate that Christmas can be a 

difficult time of year for many families 

with rising costs of living and even more 

people are now feeling the impact in the 

run up to Christmas. Walsall Council have 

some useful information and direct links 

to what they offer here: 

Help with the cost of living | 

Walsall Council                     

                                                  

As always we will help however we can - if 

you ever feel like you need support and 

don’t know where to turn, we will be happy 

to listen and signpost you in the right di-

rection.  

 

I hope you all have a great Christmas 

break and enjoy spending time with loved 

ones at this magical time of the year and 

look forward to hearing about your excit-

ing Christmas adventures in the New Year 

and watching the children continue to 

build on their success!  

  

 

Mrs K Benton 

Principal 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 
Panto - see dojo 
 
 
Thursday 12th December 2024 
Panto - see dojo  
 
 
Thursday 12th December 2024 
No Reading Café this week 
 
 
Wednesday 18th December 2024 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
 
Wednesday 18th December 2024 
Christmas Dinner 
 
 
Friday 20th December 2024 
Break up for Christmas 
 
 
Monday 6th January 2025 
Inset Day 
 
 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 
Children return to school for Spring 1 
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https://go.walsall.gov.uk/benefits/help-with-bills-and-debt
https://go.walsall.gov.uk/benefits/help-with-bills-and-debt


Reception 
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Year 1 
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Year 3 

Year 2  



Year 5 
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Year 4  
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Year 6 

Whole School 
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Events & Reminders 
Flip & Dippy Elf Shows - Thursday 5th December 
We would like to invite you to one of our fabulous festive shows 
with Flip and Dippy the elves! Tickets are £4 per person and 
available on MCAS with the whole family welcome to join us. 
Please note all children must be accompanied by an adult.  
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - 3.30pm-4.15pm 
 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 ad Year 6 -  4.45pm-5.30pm 
 

 

Reception Open Day Visits 
Do you have a child starting Reception in September 2025? Come and visit our friendly school community, see 
what we offer to our children and families and meet our staff! We have two sessions available on Friday 6th De-
cember at 11am and 1pm - please contact the school office to book!  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Our Christmas Dinner is on Wednesday 18th December! Please note this will be the only dinner option available 
as turkey or quorn and there will be no sandwiches or jacket potatoes. If children do not want to have a Christ-
mas Dinner please send them with a packed lunch for this day, any MCAS bookings made for other options will 
be automatically changed - please note it will show as roast pork but will be turkey!   
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day on a slightly later date of 
Wednesday 18th December! Children can come to school in their normal uni-
form with a Christmas jumper or Christmas accessories - tinsel, snow-
flakes, santa hats! If you can please bring a donation to support his fantastic 
cause. If you have any Christmas jumpers which your child has outgrown we 
are starting a Christmas jumper borrow bank and any donations are much appreciated.   
 
Jewellery  
Children can wear stud earrings which must be taken out for PE . For health and safety reasons they cannot 
wear hoop/dangle earrings, necklaces or bracelets as they may get caught on equipment causing injury.   
 

School Dinners 
School dinner choices must be picked in advance on MCAS for all children. 
 

Dogs  
There are strictly no dogs allowed on site and you will be asked to leave site immediately. This includes small 
dogs being carried.  
 
Parent Survey 
Our parent survey will launch in January - further details coming soon!  



SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

This Month’s Focus - Seasonal staying 
safe!  
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Lunch Menu  
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Lunch Menu  
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 Warm welcome to Mr Matthew Hughes, our 
new parent governor!  

 
Following our Parent Governor election, Matthew received a majority vote in the 
election and we are pleased to welcome him to our governance team.  

We would like to thank both Chloe and Matthew for their nominations and support. 
 
 

A message from Matthew: 

 

I would personally like to thank each and every one of you, for your votes and sup-
port for Chloe, and myself for this opportunity to become a parent governor within 
Jubilee Academy. 

I am enthusiastic about contributing to the school’s mission, collaborating with both 
parents, teachers, and assisting in achieving the school’s goals. 

 I am excited about the opportunity to make a positive impact on the students, staff, 
and the school community. 



Club Timetable 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

After School 
Travel Club 

Miss Hooper 
 

Laser Tag Club 

Sports Coach 
  

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance is currently 95.2%!  

Reception – 92.8% 

Year 1 – 93.0% 

Year 2 – 95.2% 

Year 3 – 96.3% 

Year 4 – 95.4% 

Year 5 – 96.2% 

Year 6 – 96.4% 
 
Just a reminder that the doors close at 8.50am and any 
child arriving after this time will receive a L code. 
If your child arrives after 9.20am, they will receive a U 
code which will affect their attendance. 
  
You must ring the office before 9am on the first day of ab-
sence if your child is at school. If your child will be absent 
for any further days please provide an update via a dojo 
message to Mrs Allen or Miss Mason. 
 
We will let you know if we can authorise the absence or if it 
is unauthorised. We can only authorise: 
- Childhood illnesses, such as chicken pox, where advised 
by Public Health England 
- Sickness and diarrhoea  
- Circumstances on an individualised basis e.g.  diagnosed medical condition 
- 1st day of a high temperature taken with a thermometer. 
 
We are not allowed to authorise temperatures after 1st day with a thermometer reading, head-
aches or cold/flu symptoms. Where possible, please give your child paracetamol or similar and 
bring them to school where we will monitor them.  



JUB-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 710357  

jubilee.attrust.org.uk 

@AcademyJubilee 

Tintern Crescent, Bloxwich, Walsall 

West Midlands, WS3 2SQ  
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Inset Days 2024/25       

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 – Trust PD day 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Friday 20th June 2025- Trust PD day 

Monday 21st July 2025 

  OPEN CLOSE 

      

Summer Term 2024 Monday 8th April Friday 24th May 

  Monday 3rd June Monday 22nd July 

      

Autumn Term 2024 Monday 2nd September Friday 25th October 

 Monday 4th November Friday 20th December 

   
 Spring Term 2025 Monday 6th January Friday 14th February 

 Monday 24th February Friday 11th April 

   
Summer Term 2025 Monday 28th April Friday 23rd May 

  Monday 2nd June Monday 21st  July 

Dates 2024/25 


